
 

 

Notice of NRHEG OPEN HOUSES 
 

Monday, March 11th, 2019, at the Elementary School in Ellendale starting at 6 pm 

 & 

Thursday, March 14th, 2019, at the Secondary School in New Richland starting at 6 pm 
 

 

NRHEG School Board Members may be attending the NRHEG Open Houses on Monday, March 

11, and Thursday, March 14, 2019, in which a quorum of the Board may be present.  No school 

district business will be conducted including Board discussion and action.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


